Hello Sunshine Families.

We are heading into a week of sunshine! As you can see below on our PATW, we have a busy week
culminating with Valentine's Day. Last week, we saw the Carnaval kick off with a surprise visit from
Monsieur Bonhomme. He charmed us with his dance moves and friendly demeanor. Classes will carry
on with Carnaval activities this week to celebrate history and tradition in Québec. The first Carnaval
was held in 1894!

Please be sure to check the websites below for Green Brickw and Kung Jadee. Have a wonderful day.

Kindly,
Keri Hanlon, Princpal/Directrice
#leadwithkindness

Peek At The Week
Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary
Week of February 10-14
Where there is love, there is life.~Mahatma Gandhi

Monday *Green Bricks for Grade 5 classes only (www.greenbricks.ca)
10
Tuesday *Choir Practice @ 8:00 AM
11 *Glee Club @ 12:10 PM
*Author Visit @ 1:15 PM Kung Jaadee school wide
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IgxMREVW-LO
*Grade 6 Boys Bball @ Chalmers
*Grade 6 Girls Bball @ Home
*STEMastery @ 3:15-4:20 PM
*Late French Immersion Information Meeting @ Cliff Drive Elementary>
6:15-7:15 PM
Wednesday *Hot Lunch-Pizza and Smoothies
12 *Late French Immersion application closes @ 4:00 PM
Thursday *Carnaval Celebration closes
13 *Grade 7 Boys Bball @ Chalmers
*Grade 7 Girls Bball @ Home
Friday *Love Day!
14 *Nathan Wilson visit>Delta SD Indigenous Cultural Education Facilitator
*Divisions 3 & 8 skating at Sungod Arena
*KRISPY KREME DONUT SALE @ 2:30 (pre-sale for parents) 3:00 for
students>THIS IS A GRADE 7 2026 COHORT FUNDRAISING EVENT
Important Please use the school absentee line to report your child’s absence:
Information 604 952-2888
Dates to *February 17"-Family Day (school is closed)
remember .
*February 21%"-Pro D Day (school is closed)
REMINDERS:

All students K-7 need to have a change of clothes at school. This way, it is not necessary
to have students call home to request a change of clothes. Thank you for your attention
to this matter. | had removed it from the PATW but as needs arise again, it is important
to remind students and parents alike.



